ANNOUNCEMENTS

OFFICE CLOSED:

Please note that the office will be closed Wednesday, January 1,
2020. Pastor Bud will be on vacation until January 1, 2020. If you

need something in his absence, please contact one of the Deacons.

We pray that you have a Happy and Safe New Year!!

NEW YEAR BLESSINGS

Dear GPBC Friends,

Many memories make me nostalgic at Christmas but none exceeds
the love and appreciation | have for you and the many ways you re-
member me throughout the entire year.

May you always remain the loving and caring church which you are
known to be.

May the New Year bring extra measures of blessing to you and may
you continue to work for our Lord.

Love and Prayers,
Sarah Starkey
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GLOUCESTER UNITED
EMERGENCY
SHELTER TEAM

Gloucester United Emergency
Shelter Team (GUEST) has just
begun its 7th winter shelter season
and is already sheltering 15-20
people that include a blind resident,
an 83 year old, and three children
under the age of 5. Many people in

Don't forget
to show

hospitality to
strangers, for
some who have

our community face homelessness done thlS have
every day. eqtertamed angels
without realizing it!

The GUEST Night Shelter is hosted “ Wb D206
by local churches and provides a .
safe, warm space to sleep at night.
Volunteers prepare hot and nutritious
dinners each night,

Rachel and L.T. Wells will prepare breakfast every morning with the
Ruritan Club’s support in paying for the breakfast supplies.

Gloucester Point Baptist Church will host GUEST the week of
January 6 thru January 13™.

Volunteers for the following 11PM — 5 AM shift are still needed:

Monday January 6™ — 2 Volunteers,
Wednesday January 8" — 2 Volunteers
Thursday January 9™ — 2 Volunteers,
Friday January 10" — 1 Volunteer
Sunday January 12" — 1 Volunteer

New volunteers must attend a training session. Returning volunteers are
welcome to attend to refresh knowledge and skills. Training sessions last
about one hour and offer an opportunity for questions.

Next training session will be here at Gloucester Point Baptist
Church on January 5, 2020, at 4 pm

If you would like to volunteer, but unable to attend a training session - please
let us know — we can set you up with a power point presentation/training.

Please call David Patton at 757-920-3013 or Ted Fisher at
757-870-4156 if you would like to volunteer or have any questions.
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